
Newsletter 39 01926 339138 

admin2622@welearn365.com 
 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 15:  Freedom of Association 

Friday 19th July 2019 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 15:  Freedom of Association 

Good luck to all of our lovely Year 6 leavers.  Each and every pupil in Year 6 has 
been a credit to the school and will be missed.  We are particularly sorry to be   

saying goodbye to some much loved parents as well! We hope you will all keep in 
touch. 











Thank you to everybody who 
came along to the SPLAT! 
Children’s Arts Festival last 

Saturday.  Congratulations to 
our Y5 Arts’ Ambassadors for 

organising the event—the 
whole day was wonderful  

At the festival, professional         
companies Highly Sprung,  
Wriggle Dance, Pif Paf and 
Fabularium all performed. 
There was a silent disco, 

inflatables and games—all 
free of charge! 



We are very proud of all 
the children in Year Two 

and members of  the school 
choir who gave excellent 

performances.   



UN Convention on the Rights of the Child: 
Article 3 (Best Interests of the Child.) 

Congratulations to Quentin who has won our attendance award, picking up a brand 
new tablet computer as a prize!  Children have been collecting golden tickets all year 
for 100% attendance over a four week period.  All the tickets were placed in a lucky 
dip and governor, Caroline Peacock, drew one winning ticket in assembly on      
Monday.   

Excellent attendance at school is essential for academic success.  Well done to all the 
children who collected golden tickets over the course of the year.  Keep up the good 
work! 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child: 
Article 15:  Freedom of Association 

Reception enjoyed a lovely picnic with their parents and 
carers on Tuesday.  Thank you for all the donations of 
party food and for finding the time to be with your  
children.  We really appreciate this. 



 

 

 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child: 
Article 3 (Best Interests of the Child.) 

Well done to Y2 KG who had the highest           
attendance at school this week with 99% of pupils 

attending. 

YR AH  97% 

Y4 KJ  97% 

Y5 JvS  97% 

Y3 JM  96% 

YR RK  96% 

Y4 CD  93% 

Y6 KS  93% 

Y2 AP  93% 

Y3 AH  92% 

Y6 JB  91% 

Y1 JL  90% 

Y5 CB  90% 

Y1 EL  88% 

Please note that our school attendance target  is 
97%.   

 

The minimum acceptable attendance, as stipulated by  
Warwickshire Local Authority, is 95%.   

Low attendance results in poorer educational progress and 
attainment. 
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On behalf of everyone at Sydenham Primary School, we 
would like to wish you a very happy summer holiday!   

 

We would like to thank you for choosing to send your     
wonderful children to our school.  It is an honour to work 

with such hard working children and we consider it a privilege 
to be in charge of their academic, social and emotional             

development. 

 

We are very lucky to have such a caring and dedicated team 
of staff at Sydenham and we extend our thanks to the   
cleaners, midday supervisors, catering staff, caretaker,       

administrative team, Onside coaches, teachers and teaching 
assistants who all work incredibly hard to ensure that your 
child enjoys school and makes the best possible progress. 

 

Please make the most of the six week break and enjoy some 
quality time relaxing with family and friends.  We look      
forward to seeing you refreshed and ready to learn on    

Tuesday September 3rd 2019. 



 

 

 

 

INSET (staff training) day on Monday 2nd September 2019. 

Return to school on Tuesday 3rd September 2019. 

 

Class Welcome Meetings are as follows at 5.30pm in the main school hall: 

Wednesday 4th September 2019 – Y3 JM and Y3 JL (Miss Martin and Mr Lee.) 

Thursday 5th September 2019 – Y1 EL and Y1 CD (Mrs Lee and Miss Daly.) 

Monday 9th September 2019 – Y2 AP and Y2 CP (Miss Parsons and Miss Peters.) 

Tuesday 10th September 2019 – Y4 FC and Y4 SM (Mrs Collins and Mrs Madahar.) 

Wednesday 11th September 2019 – Y5 CB and Y5 RA (Miss Ball and Miss Arundel.) 

Thursday 12th September 2019 – Y6 KG and Y6 JvS (Miss Gillespie and  

Mrs Van der Sterren.) 

 

Tuesday 10th September      Y6 peer mediation training. 

Wednesday 18th—Friday 20th September   Y6 residential trip to Marle Hall. 

Friday 25th October      Break up for half-term. 

Monday 28th October—Friday 1st November half-term holiday 


